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Urgent Request for Hospital Data on 
Available Mechanical Ventilators 

and  Status of Isolation Beds 
In the light of the raising of Code Alert System for the COVID-19 from Code 
Red Sublevel 1 to Code Red Sublevel 2, the National COVID-19 Emergency 
Operations Center is now studying the capacity of hospitals in the country to 
cater to COVID-19 patients.

As such, we request all accredited health care institutions (HCIs) to submit their 
daily status update on the following using the prescribed format:

A. Isolation beds 

Total number of isolation 
beds

Number of occupied 
beds

Number of available 
beds

B. Number of available mechanical ventilators (these may be used for severe 
cases of COVID-19 who are eligible for ICU admission but will be admitted in 
isolation)

Total number of 
mechanical ventilators

Number of ventilators 
currently in use 

Number of available 
ventilators 

To hasten and streamline the reporting process, a mobile application has been 
developed. Accounts to access information shall be provided to reporting 
hospitals through their respective DOH-Center of Health Development or CHDs. 
All hospitals are expected to update the requested data before 8:00 am daily 
using the mobile application to be monitored by CHDs via the webpage tracker.

Please refer to the instructions (Annex A) to access the DOH Data Collect mobile 
application.  For technical concerns regarding the use of the mobile application, 
you may contact Knowledge Management and Information Technology Service 
Data Management Unit at (02) 8651-7800 loc. 1900 or at 0917-404-8040/0939-
385-8508; and at data.doh@gmail.com. HCIs may also contact their respective 
CHDs for further clarifications on the requested data and submission concerns. 
For your compliance.

Annex A


